
 
 
 

FARMINGTON PLANNING BOARD 
 

SITE WALK NOTICE 
Thursday, May 30th - 9:00 A.M. 

227 Main Street (Holman House) 
 

The Planning Board will conduct a site walk regarding the application for a 
dry homeless shelter proposed by Western Maine Homeless Outreach at 
the “Holman House” property located at 227 Main Street.  

 

All interested parties are welcome to attend. 
 

Please note:  If you are physically unable to access any of the Town’s programs or services, please 
call 778-6538 or TTD/TDD at 778-5873 so that accommodations can be made. 

 


